
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 April 2005 

5. MEMBERS’ REPORTS BACK FROM THE COMMUNITY BOARDS’ CONFERENCE 
 
 Carmen Hammond and Tina Lomax presented oral reports on their experiences at the community 

boards’ conference in Dunedin in March 2005. 
 
 The Board decided that a subcommittee be established, comprising the chairperson and one other 

board member to consider and report back to the Board on requests for members to attend 
conferences or seminars. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


